
 

 

NOTICE TO MEMBERS 

 

The Board is aware of a casual vacancy on the Board that will occur on 28.02.2023 and has 

determined to fill the position ahead of the next Annual General Meeting. 

 

In accordance with the Constitution the Board invites members interested in nominating to fill 

the vacancy in accordance with Regulation 18 of the Board and Board Elections Regulations.   

 

Expressions of Interest to fill a casual vacancy on the Board of Directors of the Club will open at 

9am QLD on the 2nd of January 2023 and will close at 5pm QLD on the 20th of January 2023. 

 

For further information or to submit an Expression of Interest please contact the Chief 

Executive Officer on 07 55990267 

 

By Order of The Board 

 

 

 

Rob Smith CEO 


